
 

WAPA Schedules Electrical Service Interruption for Feeder 9B on Sunday 

St. Croix, U.S. Virgin Islands (March 28, 2025) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority 
(“WAPA” or the “Authority”) announces a scheduled electrical service interruption on 
Sunday, March 30, 2025, from 8 AM to 12 PM, affecting Feeder 9B. 

This temporary outage is necessary to allow crews to safely trim trees near St. Croix Central 
High School that pose a risk to high-tension power lines. This proactive maintenance is 
essential to enhancing system reliability and preventing future outages. 

The Authority thanks the community for their patience and support as it works to ensure a 
resilient electrical infrastructure. For more information and to stay updated, sign up for alerts 
directly to your phone at https://member.everbridge.net/892807736728730/new. 

The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority Communication’s department is committed to 
reaching, informing, and connecting with the youngest members of the community to the 
eldest, through meaningful, transparent and effective communication. 
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